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Well done to our winner Harry, KS2 runner up Nia and KS1 runner up 

Elodie, for taking part in designing this year’s Ashdon 10km Run 

poster! Reverend Brundritt said that it was a very tough job to make 

a choice with all the fantastic entries!  

On the day of the run, Harry will be kicking off the start of the run!  

Ashdon 10km Run Poster Competition Winners!  



Important Dates and Events: 

 

 Monday 4th March @ 09:15 - 
Celebration Assembly  

 Monday 4th March - Years 2, 5 and 6 
NSPCC Workshops (Speak Out, Stay 
Safe) 

 Monday 4th - Friday 8th March - we will 
be celebrating World Book Day, taking 
part in various activities throughout 
the week. 

 Thursday 7th March - World Book Day 
Dress Up Day (Letter with details sent 
out on 27.02.24) 

 Monday 11th March @ 09:15 - 
Celebration Assembly  

 Friday 15th March - Red Nose Day 
Dress Up in Red! Please remember 
your £1 donation; decorated cupcakes 
will be on sale for £1 each after school 

 Monday 18th March - No Celebration 
Assembly  

 Monday 18th - Friday 22nd March - 
Assessment Week  

 Monday 25th March @ 09:15 - 
Celebration Assembly  

 Thursday 28th March - Last Day of 
Spring Term 

Summer Term 

 

 Monday 15th April - First Day of 
Summer Term 1 

 Friday 19th April @ 09:15 - Celebration 
Assembly  

 

 

 

Attendance Winners! 
 

First Place: Class 2 (100%)  

 

Second Place: Class 1 (98.91%) 

 

Third Place: Class 3 (96.88%)  

 

Congratulations Class 2; you can 

have an extra 10 minutes playtime 

next Friday!!  

Stars of the Week! 
Wow!! We are so incredibly proud of all our 

STARS of the WEEK. Well done to you all. 

Gym & Dance Festival 

Some of our KS2 pupils had to work very hard to 

prepare to take part in the Dance Festival at 

Saffron Hall on Tuesday 27th February. They 

were absolutely AMAZING! We are all so 

incredibly proud of them all. 

Well done to you all.  


